Carol Pringle
Thorndike
LD 2087

Senator Curry,

Senator Reny,

Senator LaFountain,

Senator Nangle,

I feel it is incredibly important for LD 2087 to be passed for the protection of Maine
citizens against Eminent Domain.

Anyone would be foolish to not want clean renewable energy, but the thought of a
state stealing (also called eminent domain) a persons land, their property, hard-earned
at that, is not what Maine represents. Take a moment, picture it in your mind and
really think about what this would look like to take land from people. It's quite frankly
sickening.

I've been here in Maine for over 30 years. I work hard every single day to support the
land that I own and love. I've built upon it, I run two businesses from it, and I have
future plans for it, which include passing it on to my son.

I didn't set my roots in Maine to have my land ripped out from under me.

Please pass this bill that Senator Curry has put forward.

Kind regards,
Carol Pringle



